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June 25, 2015 

 
Dear Members of the Conference Committee on HB 2453, 
 
 I write today in frustration over a letter sent to Representative Witt by Liz Dent, State Forest 
Division chief (dated June 24, 2015). Despite Mr. Dent’s lack of mention, the numbers currently 
contained in HB 2453-B (50 people and 4 hours) represent a compromise agreed to by the 
Department of Forestry and passed by the Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources. 
With that agreement, the bill moved forward instead of dying in committee. 
 
 I trust that the Conference Committee will honor the agreement reached in the Senate and 
pass HB 2453-B without changes. 

 
Very truly, 

 
Floyd Prozanski 

 


